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Dear Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,

As a citizen of the State of Oregon and of this planet, I am gravely concerned over the state of
our environment.  It is clear that our climate is in crisis largely due to fossil fuel and other
carbon emissions.  We need bold leaders who will put aside business interests and put people
and planet as a priority.  I support bills SB 557 & SB 748  that will put a price on pollution
and reduce greenhouse gas emissions in Oregon.  We can support business and job creation
through the creation of clean energy jobs and be a leader to bring about the vital changes
needed NOW.

Sincerely,
Alodie Spires
Concerned Citizen
Portland, Oregon
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